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contract.  She was seconded by 
David Lewis and the motion 
carried with a vote of  5 - 0.

There was no discussion on 
ACO training and the item was 
tabled.

The Council exited to executive 
session to discuss city contracts 
with the attorney at 6:36 pm.  
The Council returned from 
executive session at 7:33 pm.

There was discussion 
regarding a contractor for City 
Hall renovations.  No action was 
taken.

A motion was made by Tracy 
Grantham to authorize Mayor 
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Moran to discuss the ACO 
contract and relationship with 
the officers.  She was seconded 
by Daniel Jasso and the motion 
carried with a vote of  5 - 0.

The kiosk at City Hall is 80% - 
90% completed and should be up 
and running within the next two 
months.  Staff  has completed 
training for the hardware and 

software.  Newly Elected Officials 
training is in Abilene on July 13.  It 
is highly recommended that the 
Council attends.

There have been 64 total work 
orders, one new water tap, three 
minor water leaks, and two sewer 
stops fixed quickly with the new 
tool.

(Continued on next page)
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One˚day˚only!

The Robert Lee City Council 
met in regular session on 
Thursday, June 17, 2021, at 
6:30 pm at City Hall.

Those in attendance included 
Mayor Jason Moran; Council 
Members Tracy Grantham, Josh 
Tennison, David Lewis, Jonathan 
Torres, and Daniel Jasso; and 
City Attorney Jeff  Betty.

The Consent Agenda, which 
included minutes from May 20, 
2021, Animal Control Report, 
Municipal Court Report, 
Ordinance Enforcement 
Report, EMS Report, RLVFD 
Report, and the Financial 
Report were discussed.  A 
motion was made by Mayor Pro 
Tem Tracy Grantham to 
approve of  the Consent 
Agenda.  She was seconded by 
David Lewis and the motion 
carried with a vote of  5 - 0.

Discussion was held regarding 
the Bronte Water Plant.  Bronte 
is going to purchase a new 
water plant to better serve their 
customers, which includes 
Robert Lee as their biggest one.  
It was considered going in to 
business with Bronte and their 
water system.  A motion was 
made by Daniel Jasso to 
authorize Mayor Jason Moran 
to look into more options 
regarding the water plant.  He 
was seconded by Josh Tennison 
and the motion carried with a 
vote of  5 - 0.

The City of  Robert Lee is not 
currently in a contract with a 
sanitation company for trash 

services.  Since the City is not in 
a contract, the rates can 
fluctuate.  A motion was made 
by Tracy Grantham to allow 
City Secretary Amanda 
Mendoza to advertise for bids 
for a new sanitation services 


